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Inside The Room

January 21, 2025

If you need assistance, our
wonderful family support hotline

will be happy to help.
Family Support Hotline 

800-246-2154

Scheduling

Reminders
The next early release day is Friday

January 31,2025
Champions will be available from,

11:20 - 6pm that day. 
There will be a sign- up sheet on the

parent table. 

*There is an additional 15.00 charge.
*Please pack a lunch and extra drink.

We hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable three-day
weekend! Last week at Champions, we packed so

much fun into our time together. Students had fun
eating s’mores, participating in chess club, diving into

exciting stories during book club, and most
importantly, building friendships.

We also had fun learning about advertising and even
made a pretend commercial—it was such a creative

and engaging experience for everyone! Over the next
two weeks, we’ll explore the exciting world of maps

and geography whenever time allows.

It has been heartwarming to witness the kindness and
camaraderie displayed by our students. They’ve been
taking the initiative to help one another and lift each

other up in meaningful ways that would make any
parent proud.

We’ve been listening to your feedback and are placing
extra emphasis on staying consistent with homework
routines. We’re here to support your child’s growth

every step of the way! 


